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Update on Dixie Fire

El A Message from
Executive Vice President Operations and Chief Operating

PGE Team

As you may know the Dixie Fire began Tuesday night in the Feather River Canyon area above

the Cresta Dam in Butte CountyAccording to the California Department of Forestry and Fire

Protection CAL FIRE website as of early this afternoon the fire had grown to 1200 acres with

0 containment

Due to the fires smoke some transmission protection equipment in the area operated as

designed to de energize assets in support of safety resulting in an unplanned outage to

approximately 11000 customers The Transmission and Distribution Control Centers worked

together and restored service to all affected customers this afternoon

According to CAL FIRE the wildfire is burning in an inaccessible area that is presenting

significant challenges for firefighters The Butte County Sheriffs Office has issued evacuation

warnings for the Pulga and East Concow areas At present it does appear that the wildfire is

moving away from populated areas

The Dixie Fire is not far from the site of 2018s Camp Fire and last summers North Complex

Fire which were devastating for those communities I know that for many of us this news brings

up painful memories of those previous fires Our job our mission is to remain focused on the

work at hand work safely and remember our individual and collective responsibility to serve our

customers and keep them safe This means supporting CAL FIRE as it battles this and other

wildfires in our service area

We have activated our EOC to respond to this event and will share more information when we
have it

Please work safely and securely today and every day You matter
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